BIC; HOLLOW SCHOOL IISTRICT
www.bighollow.us

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your child’s class will be attending a field trip on _ Thursday, September 28, 2017 . Your
child will need a sack lunch and a drink for our trip, as hot lunch will not be available off
campus. We are pleased to announce that your child has the opportunity to purchase a sack
lunch from the Big Hollow Café if you do not wish to send one from home. Lunches are
$2.75 each. Students who pre-qualified for the lunch program will automatically be provided
a sack lunch. The sack lunch choices are listed below.

If your child would like a sack lunch provided by Big Hollow Café, please
select your choices below and return the bottom portion to your child’s teacher
by Tuesday September, 26, 2017

Please make sure to have $2.75 in your child’s account to be
deducted for their sack lunch.

Thank you!

Big Hollow School District

Please Return Bottom Portion to your Child’s Teacher.

Name: Teacher; Mrs. Coolidge
Date of School &
Trip: Thursday, September 28, 2017 Grade: Elementary, Grade 4

Please check your preferences below: (All meals include mayo & mustard packets, fun sized
corn chips, a fresh orange or apple, a cookie and napkins)

Sandwich Choices: (includes bread, meat, and cheese) Mike Choices:

[] sw [] white
I__—I Turkey D Chocolate
I:l Cheese

Exceptions: (no cheese, no mayo, etc.)
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